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June is Dairy Month, and we need to thank all the hardworking dairy producers, milk
processors, and local farm families that make Wisconsin “America’s Dairyland.”

LA CROSSE, WI - | don’t know about you, but my family always enjoys the month of June. Not
just because school is out, but because June is Dairy Month in Wisconsin!

It's a time for us to celebrate all of our hardworking dairy producers, milk processors, and local
farm families that make Wisconsin “America’s Dairyland.”

Over the past month, you may have taken advantage of the family-friendly activities, including
parades, cheese tastings, and my favorite — dairy breakfasts on the farm.

These events highlight the importance of our farming heritage and are a great way to learn more
about where our food comes from. This month also serves as a reminder to ask ourselves how
we can better support local farmers and strengthen our communities.

Years of Republican policies that favor large corporations over smaller family farms and drive
down milk prices are having detrimental impacts on our local communities.
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